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BOYS FOOTBALL FIXTURES 

 

Week 1 - 07.11.24 – St Paul’s v Ashleigh – St James’ LD v Ashleigh 

Week 2 – 14.11.24 – Ashleigh v Holy Trinity – Ashleigh v St Peter’s 

Week 3 – 21.11.24 – T&E v Ashleigh – Ashleigh v Sudell 

Week 4 – 28.11.24 – Ashleigh v St Joseph’s – Ashleigh v St Cuthbert’s 

Week 5 – 05.12.24 – St Barnabas’ v Ashleigh – St Edward’s v Ashleigh 

Week 6 – 09.01.25 – Ashleigh v St James’ Darwen – Avondale v Ashleigh  

Week 7 – 16.01.25 – Ashleigh v Belmont – Presentation 

 

 

Y6 CHRISTMAS SHOW 

A big thank you to everyone who joined us for the Year 6 

performances of The Jingle Book last week! The children did an 

incredible job, and it was wonderful to see so many of you there to 

support them. 

We are incredibly proud of their hard work and dedication in bringing 

this festive production to life.  

Thank you again for your support, and we hope you enjoyed the show! 

 
 

 

 

MISS TOWNSEND 

Miss Townsend, who has been covering various classes at Ashleigh over the last 12 months, will be 

moving on to a new teaching role at a different school in the New Year. 

We wish her all the best in her new role and in her future endeavours.  

Please join us in thanking Miss Townsend for her hard work and support during her time at Ashleigh. 
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As we prepare to finish for Christmas today, I want to take a moment to reflect on this year and 

thank you all for your unwavering support. Your care, involvement, and partnership are at the heart of 

what makes Ashleigh Primary such a special place, and we are so grateful for everything you do. 

This term has brought its share of joys and challenges. The unexpected loss of our dear Year 3 pupil, 

Isaak, has profoundly affected us all. Your support over these past few days has been deeply 

appreciated and has reminded us all of the importance of coming together during difficult times. 

Isaak will always be remembered, and his memory will remain an enduring part of Ashleigh Primary. 

I would also like to thank our incredible staff team. Their dedication, resilience, and care have been 

nothing short of extraordinary. They have worked tirelessly to ensure that every child is supported, 

especially during these recent challenging days, and I know you will join me in thanking them for all 

they do. 

As we now head into the holiday break, I hope you find time to rest and enjoy precious moments with 

your loved ones. On behalf of everyone at Ashleigh Primary, we wish you a peaceful Christmas and a 

Happy New Year.  

With warmest regards, 

Mr. Matthews and the entire Ashleigh Family. 

 

 

 

 

School finishes for Christmas Friday 20th December 1.00pm 

Sports Cool Xmas Club (book through Sports Cool) Mon 23rd & Tues 24th December  

Sports Cool Xmas Club (book through Sports Cool) Thurs 2nd & Fri 3rd January 2025  

School Reopens Monday 6th January 2025 8.45am 

Y4 swimming starts – dry week this week Monday 6th January 2025 AM 

Young Voices practices restart Tuesday 7th January 2025 3.30pm 

Recycling sessions for Y2, Y4 and Y6 Monday 20th January 2025  


